Pvt. Wilson R. Fitzpatrick, Co. B, lst C.W.S. Trng. Regt., Camp Siebert, Alabama.

Dear Bob:

I was mighty happy to have your letter of May 24th, and we will follow your instructions regarding the gold basketballs when they arrive.

Bill Brill's address is:

Pvt. Wm. H. Brill, Co. D, 10th Bn., I.R.T.C., Ft. McClellan, Alabama.

Hope you can get in touch with him.

We are preparing a mimeographed letter to send to all the boys telling of their locations and activities, and I will send you one as soon as it is ready. I am sure you will enjoy reading about the boys.

With kindest regards and best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH